REDISTRICTING TASK FORCE SUBCOMMITTEE
Regular Meeting
October 17, 1991
7:00 P.M.
Management Conference Room

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Rosemary Schroeder at 7:00
P.M.

Present:
Rosemary Schroeder, Chairperson
Susan Arcaris
Edward Garlock
Edward Maya
Christopher Sutton (Arrived at 7:07 P.M.)

Absent: Christina Cook
Morris Fisher

Staff Present:

Don Nollar, Director, PBNS
Members Patrick Clarke, Associate Planner
Valora Johnson, Deputy City Clerk

1. Deliberate and make recommendation of successful respondent to the
Redistricting Task Force.

PATRICK CLARKE stated that he had contacted all vendors regarding
their computer technology and gave brief update.

DON NOLLAR answered questions posed by the Committee regarding their
software program.

DISCUSSION ensued among Committee members regarding Technical
Expertise, Graphics and Electoral Data.

Following discussion, it was the consensus of the Subcommittee to
recommend to the Redistricting Task Force the National Demographic
Corporation as its successful respondent.




